
SOUTHERN CALIFORNIA A. Edward Scherer 
Manager of 
Nuclear Regulatory Affairs 

An EDISON INTERNATIONAL" Company 

July 29,1999 

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Attention: Document Control Desk 
Washington, DC 20555-0001 

Subject: Docket Numbers 50-206, 50-361, and 50-362 
Response to NRC Administrative Letter 99-02: Operating 
Reactor Licensing Action Estimates 
San Onofre Nuclear Generating Station, Units 1, 2, and 3 

Gentlemen: 

As requested in NRC Administrative Letter 99-02, this letter provides estimates of 
the number of licensing actions Southern California Edison (SCE) expects to submit 
for San Onofre Units 1, 2, and 3 in fiscal years 2000 and 2001.  

For San Onofre Unit 1, SCE has identified approximately 3 licensing actions, as 
defined in Administrative Letter 99-02, in fiscal year 2000 and approximately the 
same number of licensing actions in fiscal year (FY) 2001. Included in these 
submittals will be at least one submittal expected to generate a complex review - the 
application for an Independent Spent Fuel Storage Installation on or before 
FY 2001.  

For San Onofre Units 2 and 3, SCE expects to submit about 20 licensing actions in 
fiscal year 2000 and about 20 licensing actions in fiscal year 2001. Included in 
these submittals will be at least one submittal expected to generate a complex 
review anticipated in early FY 2000, such as fuel consolidation. Additionally, during 
this time frame, SCE anticipates submitting approximately 15 precedent setting 
risk-informed licensing actions. Another submittal of note in the first quarter of 
FY 2000 will be an application for construction period recapture.  
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If you have any questions or need additional information, please feel free to contact 
me or Mr. Jack Rainsberry at (949) 368-7420.  

Sincerely, 

cc: E. W. Merschoff, Regional Administrator, NRC Region IV 
W. Huffman, NRC Project Manager, San Onofre Unit 1 
L. Raghavan, NRC Project Manager, San Onofre Units 2 and 3 
D. B. Spitzberg, Regional Project Inspector, San Onofre Unit 1 
J. A. Sloan, NRC Senior Resident Inspector, San Onofre Units 2 & 3 
M. L. Boyle, NRC, NRR/DRPE, Mail Stop O-13E4


